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Information about Carols by Candlelight

Dear Parents and Carers

After a 2 year wait, Courtney Primary is proud to present a return to the stage for a production of ‘Carols by
Candlelight’ on Wednesday 15t and Thursday 16th December at 6pm. Tickets are £3 and are available by filling
in the slip below. Please return them to the office by Monday 6" December. Admission is by ticket only and, there
will be no admission on the evening without a pre-bought ticket.

The choir will need to wear their choir T-shirt and plain trousers/skirt unless otherwise instructed. Children involved
with the mini-scenes will be advised what they need to wear. Children without choir shirts can borrow from school
on the night.

All children in the choir will need to be in school on the evening for the performances, even if a family
member is not staying to watch. Children should be dropped off at 5pm and picked up at 7.30pm. Children should
be dropped off and picked up from the doors that they would normally enter school from in order to help spread
adults across the playground. Please indicate below if you give permission for your child to attend on the evenings.
We may need to reallocate parts if they are unable to attend.

Due to Covid restrictions affecting the number of people we can have in the hall, each family will be able to
request a maximum of 2 tickets for the performance of their choice. If you have attended a performance at
Courtney before, you will notice that we have added a second evening performance in order to give as many
people a chance to come as possible. There will be a capacity limit per night so we advise returning your slip
and payment as quickly as possible to avoid disappointment.

Unfortunately due to numbers allowed in the hall we will not be able to allow siblings of any age to come to
the performances this year.

To further support our safety precautions, we ask that adults take a lateral flow test before the performance and
wear a facemask at all times unless medically exempt. We also advise wrapping up warm as we will be making sure
the hall is as ventilated as possible. Hand sanitiser will be available at all entrance points.

Please keep this letter safe for reference of times and safety precautions.

| do hope that you are able to join us for this festive celebration.

Yours sincerely

Miss Inman
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Carols by Candlelight PERMISSION

| (parent/carer) hereby give permission for

Name of child/ren: Year/s:

To attend the 'Carols by Candlelight’ performance/s on:

PLEASE NOTE: MAXIMUM OF 2 TICKETS PER FAMILY FOR THE PERFOMANCE OF YOUR CHOICE.
| enclose payment for (1/2) tickets for the production of ‘Carols by candlelight.’

Wednesday 16th December @ 6pm (please tick)
Thursday 17th December @ 6pm (please tick)

Signed: Print name:

Date:




